
PL/19/0620/FA | Construction of new dwelling. | 1 Stockwells Taplow Buckinghamshire 

SL6 0DB 

The Hitcham and Taplow Society objects to this application. 

 

The Society has been in existence for over 50 years. It has a main objective to ensure that all 

development within the district is of the highest standard and preserves the quality of the 

environment.  It represents a significant proportion of the residents of Taplow. 

 

Our principal objection is to the gross intrusion the proposed house would have on the setting 

of Stockwells in relation to Berry Hill. 

An essentially similar application (09/01110/FUL) was rejected in 2009. Rejection then was 

based on three points. The validity of points two and three is unchanged. The applicant 

appears to suggest that changes to the NPPF and to SBDC circumstances have changed to 

override point one. We do not accept this. No new exceptional circumstances have arisen 

since the earlier rejection and SBDC housing policy as reflected in both the current and 

emerging Local Plans is being adequately met elsewhere. In particular Taplow has already 

contributed some 300 new dwellings since the start of the period of the emerging Local Plan 

in 2014. 

 

The application should be rejected. 

 

Roger Worthington, Secretary Hitcham and Taplow Society 

c/o Littlemere, River Road, Taplow SL6 0BB 

 


